
TIMELINE 

5:00 PM  Gates Open 
  STEAM Activities Begin 
7:00 PM Performance Begins 
8:00 PM Intermission 
9:00 PM Performance Ends 

PARKING 

Accessible parking is available in the Bradley & 
Riley parking lot off First Avenue. An official tag 
or sticker is required. 
 

Parking is available on the streets surrounding 
the Brucemore grounds. 

ENTRANCE 
Please enter the event from First Avenue,     
Linden Drive, or Dows Lane. 
 

Limited golf cart shuttle service will be         
available. 
 

Re-admittance is allowed if a staff member 
marks your hand/gives you a sticker. 

FIRST AID 
First Aid kits are located at each entrance gate 
and the Information Booth.  Notify the nearest 
Orchestra Iowa staff member for assistance. 
 

A police presence will be maintained throughout 
the grounds for your safety. 

TICKETS 
Tickets may be purchased in advance or at the gate.  
Cash and Credit card are accepted at the gate.       
Children 17 & under enter free with a paying adult.  
Paid adult tickets must be shown at the gate. 
 
 

If you have an electronic ticket, please show it on 
your device to a volunteer at the gate. 
 

If you purchased a White Chair ticket, please give your 
name to the attendant in the reserved chair section. 
 

Adult ticket prices increase to $20 the day before the 
event. 
 

Online sales will no longer be available after 2:00 PM 
on Saturday.  After that, tickets may be purchased at 
the gate at 5:00 PM. 

POLICIES 
No personal pets are allowed on the grounds—only 
certified service animals are allowed. 
 

Port-O-Potties are available East of the Mansion along 
with a designated smoking area. 
 

Lost & Found items can be turned into any gate or the 
Information Booth.  Please call us at 319-366-8203 to 
locate a missing item after the event. 
 

Climbing trees and fences is prohibited. 
 

Outside food & Beverage is allowed.  Food trucks & 
Beverage tents will be available to purchase food and 
drinks.  Guests 21+ are welcome to bring alcoholic 
beverages. 
 

Lawns chairs and blankets are welcome! 


